
News Release 

March 31, 2022 

             

Emergency Humanitarian Assistance to Ukraine and 

Neighboring Countries 

We would like to express our sympathy to the people of Ukraine and neighboring 

countries regarding the escalating war in Ukraine. 

We announce that we donated 10 million yen for humanitarian aid through The 

World Food Programme (WFP). 

This donation will be used to provide food aid to those who have fled to Ukraine and 

neighboring countries. 

We would like to pray for the speediest possible return to peaceful day. 

 

News release: March 7th, 2022   Fuji Oil Group statement on Ukraine 

https://www.fujioilholdings.com/en/pdf/news/2022/220307.pdf 

 

[For Inquiries]  

Yoshiharu Okamoto  

Corporate Communication Group 

Email kouhou@so.fujioil.co.jp 
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